
 

 

August 31, 2009 
 
 
TO:  Superintendents, HR Directors, and Principals 
FROM:  Connie J. Pollard, Executive Director, PTSB 
 
 
RE:  Long-term substitute teachers 
 
 
The Professional Teaching Standards Board will no longer require districts to obtain approval 
from the PTSB to employ a classroom teacher substitute past 45 days.  
 
This applies to all substitute teachers who hold a valid and current Wyoming Classroom Teacher 
Substitute Permit.  
 
 


